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D R O P   S P O T  

With the sun out today, it seems strange to think  
it will be October soon. The children have started 
practising for their Harvest Festival and we 
welcome in the One Can Trust next week to 
discuss with the school what a Food Bank is and 
the difference it can make to donate food at 
Harvest time. 
This week the children in Reception have been 
reading the story Funny Bones as part of their 
'Marvellous Me' topic. They have created their 
own skeletons using cotton buds and paint. They 
then labelled the different body parts. The 
children have learnt the sounds S ,A, T, P and 
they have been identifying objects beginning with 
these sounds. 
Year 1 have been making links between similar 
stories: Not a Stick, Stanley's Stick and Petra. 
They have practised list writing and describing. 
In Maths they have been working on counting 
forwards and backwards in 10 to find 1 more 
and 1 less, including tricky phrasing such 5 is 
one less than what? 
Year 2 have been learning about using number 
lines and comparing different numbers up to 
100. They have also finished their amazing 
adventure letters to Miss Beeks and have started 
a poetry unit all about families. In science the 
class explored our school habitats and found 
things that were living, non living and had never 
been alive.  
In Topic, KS1 have been looking at the weather 
of the UK and climates around the globe.  
Please do read the letter which is attached to the 
newsletter email about birthday books. 
Have a lovely weekend! 
 
 

CELEBRATIONS 

DATES FOR THE 
DIARY  

For a full list of dates, click here 

 Tues 3rd Oct – Year 2 
next schools meeting  

 Thurs 5th Oct – One Can 
Trust visit 

 
Drawing algorithms 

 
Breakfast Club 

 
Balancing in PE 

 
Building models 

www.dropmore infant .eschools .co .uk  
of f ice@dropmore .school  

01753 -  644403 

 

 25th Wren  

WEEK IN PICTURES 

Year 2 Next schools meeting 
Tuesday 3rd October 2:30 School Hall 

 
On Tuesday Mrs Waugh and Miss Beeks will be 

leading a session for Year 2 parents on 
applying for next schools. They will discuss 
the process and answer any questions you 

may have. 

 
Hari 

For his effort in maths 

 

 

 
Harper 

For an amazing letter 
 

 

 

AWARD 
 

 Emma for helping me with 
my shoes 
From Zac 

 Rudy for giving a globe to 
the class 
From the whole of Year 1 

 Max for helping a friend on 
the carpet 
From Miss Tolmie 
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